2 LAW HILL - SURFACING OF FOOTPATHS (AN1-2005)

There are a number of public footpaths through and around the Law which are used regularly by local
residents, many of which are now in need of resurfacing due to erosion and general wear. This work
will require a programme of resurfacing over the next few years as finance is made available.

A sum of £10,000 is available this financial year to start the programme on the worst affected paths
and which can be met from the provision of £50,000 allowed for Public Open Spaces under the
Department's Capital Estimates for 2004/2005.

It is recommended that the works be carried out by Dundee Contract Services at an estimated cost of
£ 10,000.
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